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11th January 2024 

 

Year R – Trips and Events for the Year  

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

In order to help with your planning, the following activities are organised this academic year.  For Year R these include 
a trip to Wellington Country Park and a Science workshop that will visit the children at school.  
 

Wellington Country Park – Wednesday 1st May 2024 

Our trip to Wellington Country Park will take place on Wednesday 1st May 2024 at a cost of £19.50 per child.  

 
Science Workshop – Wednesday 5th June 2024 

The science workshop with consist of two interactive workshops designed for the Early Years Foundation Stage; 

Rainbow Bubbles and Transport. This is at a cost of 12.50 per child.  

• Transport Workshop                                                  

Extreme transport, we look at why a hot air balloon rises up and launch a rocket skywards as we learn about 

the basics of forces within this fun workshop. Make your own straw rocket, Paper Stunt Plane and even see 

how we can move a teacher around on our homemade hover-board! 

• Rainbow Bubbles                            

Reveal the secret of white light when we see rainbows in the classroom. Play with special touchable bubbles 

and create your own bubbles with a fizzy chemical reaction! 

More information will follow with detailed plans of each day and payment details.  

We are looking forward to some exciting experiences. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year R Team 

mailto:admin@castlehillprimary.net
http://www.castlehillprimary.net/

